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Lundy Class  

This week the Y5 children have been learning about Shackleton’s expedition to Antarctica.  

They have written a short diary and have been developing their complex sentence 

construction.   In maths, the children have been multiplying decimals and using powers of ten 

to help them solve problems mentally.    The children have been designing their printing tiles 

in art to represent sea life and themselves.  In science, the children have been deciding if a 

characteristic is either an inherited or and environmental one.   

 

Y5 and Y6 Home Learning  
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression) or talk to your adult about what you have 

read.   

 

Maths 

Practise your 6 x table for a test next week.  

 

Make sure you can spell the following words: 

 

environment, familiar, foreign, temperature, 

physical, sacrifice, parliament 
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